ARCHBISHOPS HOUSE,

. WESTMINSTER, LONDON,8.W.1.

June 23rd.1924.

Dear Mr. de Laszlo,

Many thanks for your invitation for the
" 25th. Unfortunately I have to be.away from London all
,tﬁis week but I trust to have‘an opportunity of seeing your

works while they are still on view.

Believe me:

Yours very sincerely

%wy}faw




